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42025100E – Maple Avenue Connectivity Project – Forest Conservation Exemption Memo 

February 12, 2025 

City of Takoma Park, MD 
c/o Rosalind Grigsby  
7500 Maple Ave 
Takoma Park, MD 20912 

RE:   Maple Avenue Connectivity Project 
Forest Conservation Exemption Request, Existing Conditions and Chapter 22A-9 Plan No. 
42025100E - Confirmed and Approved 

Dear Rosalind Grigsby, 

On February 7, 2025, Montgomery County Planning Department received a Forest Conservation 
Exemption Application, an Existing Conditions Plan and a Chapter 22A-9 Plan for the Maple Avenue 
Connectivity Project.   The Forest Conservation Exemption Plan number for the project is 42025100E. 

The Maple Avenue Connectivity Project consists of traffic calming, pedestrian and cycling 
improvements along Maple Avenue in Takoma Park.   The Project meets the criteria of Chapter 22A-5e 
project for a municipal highway construction activity.   No forest, specimen trees or significant trees 
will be cut or cleared.  Tree save measures are proposed on the submitted Chapter 22A-9 Plan.  

Forest Conservation Exemption Request No. 42025100E for the Maple Avenue Connectivity 
Project is confirmed.  The Existing Conditions Plan and Chapter 22A-9 Plan for this project is 
approved. 

Any changes from the confirmed Forest Conservation Exemption Request, approved Existing 
Conditions Plan, and approved Chapter 22A-9 Plan may constitute grounds to rescind or 
amend any approval actions taken and to take appropriate enforcement actions.   

Sincerely, 

Stephen Peck 
Senior Forest Conservation Inspector 
Intake and Regulatory Coordination 
M-NCPPC - Montgomery County Planning Department

CC: Christina Simini, RK&K 

Attachment B: Forest Conservation Exemption Approval Letter




